## DERBY CITY COUNCIL

F. R. TAGG,
Director of Housing

Telephone 31111 Ext. 387

HOUSING DEPARTMENT
7 TRAFFIC STREET
DERBY DE1 2FN

Our Ref. M/AP/BV

23rd October 1978

Mr Perry

Your Ref.

Dear Tenant

## Car Parking

I have received complaints that cars are being parked within the environs of the Waden Scheme and I write to inform you that this is not permitted.

I shall be glad, therefore, if you are the owner of a car, that you should not leave your car within the scheme but use the car park provided at the rear of the dwellings in Donington Drive opposite.

I am instructing the Warden to take the registration numbers of any offending vehicles in the future and the matter will then be pursued with the owners thereof.

Yours sincerely,

Director of Housing

The Tenant
Donington Close
Sunnyhill
DERBY
DE3 7NB